
 

 

 

For Immediate Release       

 

Marek Names New COO       

Houston, Texas, February 6, 2015 – Mike Holland has recently been named to 

the position of Chief Operating Officer (COO) by The Marek Companies 

headquartered in Houston. Holland will oversee the operations for the award 

winning specialty subcontractor’s offices in Houston, Dallas-Ft Worth, San 

Antonio, Austin and Atlanta. 

“We selected Mike to provide the leadership and sustainability for our overall 

operations as we position the company for continued growth throughout our 

markets over the next decade,” said Stan Marek, President and CEO of the 

Marek Family of Companies. “Holland, a proven leader with over 40 years of 

experience in the construction industry, has served the Marek Companies as the 

Houston Division President for the last 31 years.” 

In addition to his role with the company, Holland, who is married and has three 

children, currently serves on the boards of several industry organizations 

including the Association of Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC) Houston 

Chapter, American Subcontractors Association (ASA) Houston Chapter and the 

Construction Career Collaborative (C3). He is a member of the Texas A&M 

Construction Industry Advisory Council and is involved in the community as a 

board member of the Greater Houston YMCA, the Foster Family YMCA and 

Covenant House Association. 

Marek is a 77-year-old private, family owned specialty interior subcontractor that 

provides both commercial and residential construction services to major office, 

retail, healthcare and institutional clients. 

For more information please contact Marek at www.marekbros.com  

 


